
Scholarship Winners Announced 
Four  hardworking Ohlone College students took home $7,000 in scholarships from the Fremont 

branch of the AAUW during the May 1 Scholarship  Awards ceremony 
held at Ohlone. 

Alexis Gonsalves, of Fremont, received our $4,000 scholarship  and 
will be continuing her education in the fall at San Jose State. She plans 
to major in communication studies. She's going to get her master's 
degree and join the graduate teaching associate program, eventually 
becoming a college communication professor.  

SkyLesha Marcel, also of Fremont, 
received our $1500 scholarship and plans 
to attend UCLA this fall, studying 
cognitive science. She hopes  to go into 
artificial intelligence. 

Winners of $750 scholarships for 
continuing students at Ohlone are Alain 

Morel and Aunyae Campbell, both of Fremont.  

S e v e r a l 
A A U W 
members 
w e r e a t 
t h e 
ceremony 
to chee r 
for our Scholarship winners.  Kathy 
Scrivani represented the committee that 
reviewed the applications of transferring 
s tuden t s , and Becky Denevan 
represented the committee that 
analyzed the applications for continuing 
students. 

Behind the scenes were the AAUW 
members who reviewed and analyzed the scholarship applications. Reviewing the applications 
for students who are transferring  from Ohlone to a four-year school in the fall were Avis Kresin, 
Kathy Garfinkle, Kathy Scrivani, Judy Young, Karen Fong, Jennifer Foster, Nkechi Uzoegwu, 
Joyce Ruiz, and Janice Longo. 

Reviewing applications for students continuing at Ohlone were Jeanne Delp, Becky Denevan, 
Carolyn Hedgecock, and Randy Fewel. 
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